
 

Date: 6 November 2024  

 
 
 
 

Little Spring St Road Reconstruction  

Weekend Works 

(final stage)  
Dear Resident/Business Owner,  
   

Council has engaged Shamrock Developments International to undertake road works in 
Little Spring St – these works mark the final stage of the laneway upgrade. Details are 
provided below. 
 

 Street   Little Spring St, North Sydney      
 Location  between Berry St and Spring St (refer overleaf) 
 Date   Saturday 9 November 2024  

Saturday 16 November 2024 
Sunday 17 November 2024  

 Working Hours 7am-5pm 
 

The work will involve the restoration of various areas of the concrete roadway impacted 
by development works in the CBD over the past several years. The nature of the works 
will be noisy as it involves jack hammering and saw-cutting of concrete.  
 
Little Spring St will be closed during the works between 7am to 5pm and will reopen 
each day outside these times.  
 
Parking within the vicinity of the work site will be unavailable during the works. 
Residents/Business Owners are requested to move all vehicles from the area indicated 
by barricades and special work zone signs by 6am on Friday 8 November 2024. No 
vehicles shall be permitted to park in this area during the works. Failure to comply with 
this request will only delay the completion of the works and prolong the loss of parking 
spaces.  
 
 

All effort will be made to minimise disruption and complete the works as quickly and safely 
as possible.  Council appreciates your cooperation and patience. 
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Shamrock 
Developments International on 0430 592 240. Alternatively, you can contact Council’s 
Engineering Project Manager, Ashraf Doureihi, on 0421 020 129 or 
ashraf.doureihi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

NORTH SYDNEY COUNCIL



 

LOCALITY MAP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Photos – typical images of failed road sections to be reconstructed 

 
 


